
THE "BIG ONE" 
Congratulations to Cory Glatz on winning the Big One top prize of $10,000!! 
The Big One drawing was once again a big success.  In spite of the storms we had a great 
turnout.  Thanks to Steve Lenz for bringing generators to keep the lights on and the music 
playing!  Special thanks to Dave Voss and Miron Corporation for the donation of a Stihl chain 
saw, Stihl string trimmer, and a Yeti cooler.  Thanks also to Critter’s Sports, Jorgie’s, and Randy 
Schwalbach for their raffle donations.  Other winners are listed below.  The Drawing Party was 
held at Boom Bay Park on July 20th and featured free beer, soda, water, snacks and other 
raffles.  The 50/50 winner took home $530 and several big rip ticket winners too.  Thanks to all 
ticket sellers and volunteers! 
 

 
 
 
SPEAKER AT OUR SEPTEMBER MEETING 
Captain Greg Karch of Learn 2 Fish With Us will be at our Meeting September 3rd.  Greg started 
Learn 2 Fish in 2006 because of his passion for getting kids and adults involved in fishing. The 
mission of the non-profit 501c3 is to “Grow the sport of fishing by educating and inspiring 
beginning and experienced anglers”.  Since 2006 Greg has put on 250 events and in 2019 Learn 
2 Fish will have hosted 35 events contacting 6,000 youth and 3,000 adults and parents.  At our 
meeting Greg will explain the different types of clinics he hosts and the importance of volunteers 
and how partnering with LPSC can benefit kids and both 
organizations. We look forward to seeing Greg on 
September 3rd at 7:00 pm at the Viking.  
 
 
PROJECT UPDATE 
Poygan Breakwall:  DNR is reviewing the maintenance 
agreement for the breakwall and we are soliciting bids and 
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construction should be completed yet in 2019.  This is roughly a $1,000,000 project and the Club 
is putting $150,000 toward it.  It should get us about 2.5 times the length of the present Phase I 
structure depending on costs. 
 
Woody Habitat:  We are exploring the next locations for woody habitat between Orihula and 
Lake Poygan on the Wolf River.  We hope to identify a dozen sites and anchor trees to provide 
habitat mainly for crappie, bluegill, and catfish. 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER          
Tuesday, September 3rd  7:00pm     General Meeting at The Viking 
Tuesday, October 1st  7:00pm     General Meeting at The Viking 
 
 
CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS: 
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